
  
     NEWS RELEASE  

 
 
Date/Time of Release: Monday, March 24, 2014  
 
From:    Alex Gardner, District Attorney 
 
Details : A news conference will be held Tuesday, March 25, 2014 

following the 9:00 a.m. sentencing for Johan Stevon Gillette. The 
news conference will be held in the District Attorney’s Office, 4th 
Floor, Lane County Courthouse.  
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